
  
 
 
 

May 13, 2021 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardians; 
 
A reminder that tomorrow, Friday, May 14 th is early dismissal at 1:35 pm.   
 
Also, the following is a list of early dismissals at 1:35 pm for the remainder 
of the year: 
  Thursday, May 20, 2021 
  Monday, June 7, 2021 
 
Monday, May 24 is Victoria Day and school will not be in session. 
 
Last day of school for this year will be Thursday, June 24.  Children will be 
dismissed at 1:35 pm. 
 
 
If you will be moving from our area and attending another school in 
September, please inform the office.  Also if you have a child that is born in 
2016 and live in the TE Scott catchment area, please register your child by 
June 24, 2021. 
 
Thank you! 

T.E. SCOTT ELEMENTARY 
_________________________________________________________________________________________  
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Together, we inspire learners today and prepare them for tomorrow’s world 
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